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MAKING A DIFFERENCE %
Term 2 Week 3 20 May 2016

Dear Parents and Caregivers.
Kia ora.

This week has brought back a very fresh reminder of the challenges of the Southland climate. | had the
great privilege of standing in for one of my colleagues on the road crossing earlier in the week and I’'m not
going to forget the windy, wet Antarctic onslaught in a hurry!

Winter sports are underway and the netball, table tennis, squash and hockey teams are competing in the
local competitions. Children are pounding the track at school preparing for the cross country. Thanks to all
our teachers who have had a hand in organizing and coaching the sports teams and a big thank you to the
parents who are coaching and managing teams. | am a great believer in the benefits of sporting
involvement so it's wonderful to see so many children involved.

Turning now to inside the classrooms, my first priority is to see what is happening at the “chalkface”.
There’s a good working tone in the classrooms and | am very happy at how well our children are applying
themselves to their learning. Teaching is clearly well targeted at the children’s needs and teachers
certainly know their children well and have very positive relationships. The children generally are open,
friendly and respectful. I'm getting to know the children’s names; this will take a while but it is certainly
important to me.

Board elections are almost upon us and it's pleasing to know that we have enough nominations for an
election. It’s a very positive sign to see people prepared to step up to the mark in this area.

The PTA are doing a superb job. They have negotiated a special deal to get more laptops which will boost
the elearning programme greatly. They are also holding a working bee at school in the weekend. Well
done!

Have a great weekend. Regards,

Robin Harris UPCOMING EVENTS
Principal MARK YOUR CALENDARS

PLEASE BOOK YOUR BABYSITTER FOR AuGgusT ¢ 21May-PTA Working Bee
6™ SO YOU ARE ALL READY FOR THE ¢ 1-2 June - Rm 6 3-Way Interviews only
' T k ¢ 1June - PTA Committee Meeting - 7:30pm
RUMBLE OF THE RIVER ¢ 1 June - Salford X Country - starting at 2.00pm
e 2 June - Back up day for Salford X Country
L ]

WET WEATHER REMINDER change of 2 June - New Entrant Information Evening

clothing for your children please. 7:30pm Room 10
, , , ¢ 3 June - 2016 School Trustee Elections
We are already having children seeking changes of voting closes (NOON)

clothing as they have fallen and got wet.

School does not have changes for children other than
“emergency situations”.

Parents will be called to provide a change of clothing if
children do not have a change with them.

6 June - Queens Birthday Holiday - no school

7 June - Phoenix Zone Cross Country

13 June -Year 1-3 - Learning Journals home.
16 June -Year 1-3 3-Way Interviews

17June - Southland Primary Schools X-Country
6 Aug - “Rumble of the River”
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CHANGE OF CLOTHING PLEASE.



PTA NOTEBOOK

We shall be delighted if you are able to join us this Saturday afternoon.
We are holding a working bee and will be meeting at the Hall at 1:00pm.
With the recent return of our friend “Winter”, we shall mostly be working inside.

Our first community Cuppa, for term two was held on Tuesday 10 May, and our
next one is scheduled for Tuesday 28 June. One of our talented Parents from

within the school, Victoriia from Bear’s Bakery, surprised us with another of her
gourmet cakes. Check out her Facebook page, “Bear’s bakery”

the amazing cake she made for the Gala evening last year.

If you are interested in attending our next PTA meeting, we are meeting on

Wednesday 1 June
7:30pm, Staffroom

Behind the scenes, thanks to Steve Lawson who has been
investigating information technology options for us to apply for
funding for. We are hitting the ground running with this
endeavour to update the |.T. across the school. Thanks Judi
for test driving some options.

Rumble of the River update, we will be sending
home more information soon, thanks so much to Craig
Design and Print for being first off the block with support,
also Compleat Wellness, Lana Forrester, and Claire
Brogan, (Grandmother to Charlotte, Joshua and Olivia), who
has kindly donated two vibrant children's quilts, (some of the
fabric they are made with was donated by Erin Eyre.) Thanks
also to the willing staff who have put their hands up to help,
both onstage and behind the scenes. We are delighted to
welcome Monique Mair onto the core team, and we are
looking for another parent representative to be on this team.
We also still have just a few vacancies left for on stage
performers,

1) in the Theatre sports team to join Merv Hanna, for

30 second skits,

2) A debater, to join Merv in the debate with a 90

second reply to Donovan’s debaters.

Janelle Gentle continues to be our star performer, the
majority of prizes and auction items on the list have been
sourced by Janelle, and we shall see her on stage with the
Lip Sync.

We are still actively looking for big auction prizes, eg a
Roof, House lot carpet, Windows etc, so let us know if you
are planning to renovate at home.

On behalf of the Friends of Salford PTA.
Adele Beck, President

, you will also see

CONNECTING

COACHES

PARENTING
YOUNG
ATHLETES

WHAT CAN YOU DO TO
HELP YOUR CHILD BE THE
BEST THEY CAN BE?

A SESSION FOR PARENTS
WITH WAYNE GOLDSMITH

You could be a Football mum or dad, or a
swimming parent and spend hours and hours
watching your child swim up and down a

pool in the early hours of the morning, ora
tennis parent and have to drive your kids over
the region and country to competitions and
tournaments.
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Date: Thursday June 9
5.30-6.30pm

Sarah Ulmer Lounge,
SIT Zerofees
Velodrome

FREE!

Time:
Venue: No matter what sport your child is passionate
about, the fundamental “job” of every parent is
to love and support their children and provide
the opportunity to realise their potential,
whatever that may be.

In this workshop, Wayne will talk about sport
parenting and how parents can partner with
their child and their child's coach to help their
child be the best they can be.

Cost:

Wayne Goldsmith, an Australian high-profile coaching
and athlete development expert who has worked and
works across several international organisations will be
visiting Invercargill early in June. . Click here to check
his profile and CV. One of Wayne's areas of expertise
is parenting young athletes and educating parents on
how they can support their children to be the best they
can be in sports. Sport Southland is offering a FREE
session for young athletes’ parents on Thursday
9th June, 5.30pm at the SIT Zerofees Velodrome.
This is a unique and very valuable opportunity for those
parents who have kids involved in sports. Contact
Sport Southland to register






